MERCE

July 14, 2000

Mr. Allan Browning

Vision Quest Intergrated Technologies, Inc.
1131 E. Main Street, Suite 109

Tustin, CA 92780

Dear Allan:

Thank you so very much for participating in the Chamber’s Drive for Education Golf
Tournament on June 19, 2000.

It was a truly beautiful day, the golf was great, and the evening festivities were a
success. In short, a good time was had by all!

Your contribution that day, and your continued support of the Chamber is most
appreciated.

Sincerely,

Michael Metzler
President/CEO

MM/ctd

PO Box 205
Santa Ana CA 92702

Tel 714 541 5353
Fax 714 541 2238

www.santaanachamber.com



	Page 1

